
SEDGWICK COUNTY
BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS

MINUTES

November 2, 1998

The Sedgwick County Board of Zoning Appeals' regularly scheduled monthly meeting
for November 2, 1998, was canceled because there were no cases to be heard or other
matters to be considered by the Board.

Dave Yearout, Secretary


